
The September 28th Bremen Area Chamber of Commerce Meeting was opened by President 
Connie Moyer leading in the Pledge of Allegiance. Connie Moyer gave the blessing.   
 
The golf outing was a success thanks to the many volunteers.   $3516 was raised to benefit the 
Bremen Downtown Revitalization program.  
 
The annual meeting has been scheduled for November 9th at 6pm.  There will be a trade show 
from 5 to 6pm keeping with the theme of “getting your affairs in order”.  The health department 
will be giving flu shots and other chamber members will be displaying.  We will feature the 175th 
DVD and of course the typical State of the Village & Township addresses will be given.  
 
Matt Indrutz completed the mural project.  
 
Upcoming Events: 
If you are interested in a free pumpkin to carve and decorate for the Bremen Pumpkin Walk 
markers will be available at Bremen Bulk Food and the Bremen Banking Center.  Place the 
marker in front of your home in the dog walk on October 20th by 9am.  Pumpkins will be 
delivered via horse & wagon for you to carve.  Place the carved pumpkin back in the dog walk on 
Saturday, October 23rd by 9am.  Saturday evening from 6-8 the 8th Annual Bremen Pumpkin 
Walk will be held at Howell Park.  The pumpkins can be picked up after the event for you to 
enjoy. 
 
Bremen Chamber has been a sponsor of the Pumpkin Walk for many years.  Normally we did a 
$250 donation however this year a trade was made with the Amish to pick up & deliver the 
pumpkins.  Therefore, a motion was made by Dale Shaw; second by David Ray and passed to 
donate $150 towards this years’ Pumpkin Walk. 
 
N8 Chiropractic provided lunch for today’s meeting.   As it was provided at no charge, a motion 
was made by David Ray to apply proceeds from funds given for meals today to the annual rental 
fee of the Bremen Area Historical Society Building;  motion second by Carrie Roberts and 
passed.   
 
John Schmelzer announced the St. Mary’s Annual Ox Roast would be held Thursday, September 
30 with all proceeds going to the local food pantry.    
 
 
The guest speaker was N8 Chiropractic Center and next month Dr. Grilliot of Natural Wellness 
Centre will be speaking.   


